
October 2020 

Looking Ahead 

 

Oct. 12 NO SCHOOL: Fall Break 
 

Oct. 19 Virtual Book Fair Begins 

 

Oct. 20: Teacher Meeting 

  Early Dismissal at 12:15 
 

Oct. 29 Halloween Parades 

  T/Th classes 
 

Oct. 30 Halloween Parades 

  MWF & PK classes 

 

Nov. 1 Virtual Book Fair Ends 

 

Virtual Scholastic Book Fair 
Our book fair goes virtual this year from 
Oct. 19—Nov. 1. Rosanne Sherrieb and 
Erin Perkes are our chairs. 
Each teacher will have a wishlist for her 
classroom.  
Our mission in All for Books is to provide 
books to children at T.A. Sims, Charles 
Nash, and Van Zandt Guinn Elementary 
who take home food each weekend. 
Thank you for your generosity and for 
reading with your kids! 

The fumc 

 

Preschool students will get to wear a costume on October 29 & 30 for our Halloween 

parades! Please no weapons & make sure your child can walk comfortably in their 

shoes. Bring a change of clothes if the costume makes it difficult to use the restroom 

or play on the playground. Each class or cohort will walk outside on the west lot 

sidewalk and then back through the garden so parents can take pictures. Students 

may also bring a small treat (stickers/spider rings/candy) or an individually-

wrapped snack to distribute later in the classroom. Your teachers will communicate 

the date and time to you via email and their October calendars. We can’t wait to 

see all our friends in their costumes! 



 

October Birthdays 
 

Annabelle Coultress 
Georgia Culberson 
Hannah Hernandez 
Joseph Berkes 
Kathryn Deegan 
Leo Stull 
Rye Kelly 
Theo Rodriguez 
Mrs. Sara Walters 
Mrs. Shiva Sabiat 
Mrs. Michelle Weeks 
Mrs. Adrianne Cox 
Mrs. Paula Wagstaff 

 

Virtual Fall Conferences (4s & PK) & Paragraphs (2s & 3s) 
 

 

As children settle into their school routines, we want to let you know 

how everything is going. For the 2s and 3s, we will send home short 

paragraphs on October 26 & 27, and you may request a conference 

if you wish.  
 

For our 4s and Pre-K kids, we have virtual fall conferences to help 

parents begin the process of kindergarten decisions. 
 

During fall conferences for 4s and Pre-K, the children come to 

school, and there is a substitute teacher who works with the teacher 

assistant for the day. Teachers will schedule conferences with you on 

the following days: 
 

Mrs. Vivienne: Mon. Oct. 26  Mrs. Emily MWF: Thurs. Oct. 29 

Mrs. Sonja: Tues. Oct. 27   Mrs. Emily T/Th: Fri. Oct. 30 

Mrs. Heather: Wed. Oct. 28 
 

We are always happy to talk about your child’s progress, so please 

do not wait if you have any questions or concerns. We have spring 

conferences for all students in April 22 & 23. 

Thank you for being part of our 

school family. We know you have 

many schools to choose from and 

we are so glad you chose us. We 

appreciate your confidence, and 

we treasure your children!  

Please know that my door is  

always open to you. 

Love, Mrs. Nina 


